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Supporting the recovery from Kumamoto earthquake disaster 

 

 

Tokyo, April 18, 2016 --- Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc. (MUFG) would like to send our 

deepest sympathy to those affected by the Kumamoto earthquake. We pray for the fast recovery of 

the affected region.  

 

As a joint effort with the five MUFG group companies (The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd., 

Mitsubishi UFJ Trust and Banking Corporation, Mitsubishi UFJ Securities Holdings Co., Ltd., 

Mitsubishi UFJ NICOS Co., Ltd. and ACOM CO., LTD.), MUFG will contribute total 30 million 

yen to support the recovery of the affected area. 

 

*     *     * 

 

 


